
 

11 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

I would just like to reiterate our expectations with regard to COVID -19 safety measures for those                 

students on campus and those coming in for exams. Given the very high transmission rates within the                 

community it is vital we all play our part at this time. 

 

Face coverings should be: 

● Worn at all times when inside the building, ​including within lessons 

● Worn at all times if using public transport to commute to school 

 

Hand hygiene: 

● Hands should be washed before coming to school and upon return home 

● Hands should be washed / sanitised upon arrival to school and upon entering any room 

● Hands should cleansed throughout the day frequently but particularly at break times and when              

there is movement around the site 

 

Space: 

● Students should maintain social distance as far as possible between themselves and others when on               

site and on their way to school 

● Students should not arrive to school in large groups nor should they congregate outside the gates in                 

groups -  this applies particularly to when examinations are running 

● It is important students stay in the areas that have been designated for them and avoid contact with                  

other year groups 

 

As you can see the measures above have not changed significantly since the reopening of school but it is                   

vital we maintain our vigilance at this critical time to keep the community and your children safe. 

 

Your support with this is greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

W Teece 

Headteacher 

 


